
Our commitment to you: 
 Taking part in the project is voluntary and you are free to 

withdraw at any time without giving a reason. 

 You will not be identified from the research - researchers do 

not see your name with your information – they just see your 

barcode ID number. 

 Every research project is checked to make sure it meets the 

highest scientific and ethical standards. 

 In the same way as a doctor who treats you is bound to keep 

your information confidential, Children of the 90s, and all the 

researchers we work with, are bound to keep your 

information confidential. 

 There are independent experts whose job it is to look at what 

we do and how we do it to make sure your rights are 

protected. 

 We do not do commercial research - all our research aims to 

benefit society and is not for profit. We are funded by the 

University of Bristol, charities including the Wellcome Trust 

and the British Heart Foundation and also the Medical 

Research Council. 
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